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April 21, 2015                                                                 
6:30 P.M. 
Nash Fire Department 
 
Vice President David Glenn called the meeting to order at 6:31 P.M. 
 
Burt Phillips led the opening prayer. 
 
David Teague presented a treasury report.   
Expenses:   MTC – Purchase of Hamfest prizes - - - - - - - - - $1551.25                                        
                    Arthur Christy - Purchase of a banner - - - - - - -     107.82 
                    Arthur Christy - Purchase of website hosting - - - -   98.12  

        Current Balance - - $ 5743.96  
 
Silent Key – Richard “Cap” Caplinger passed from this life today.  He 
will be missed.  He was the oldest member of the club. 
 
Red Cross Canvas 
 
120 smoke alarms were allocated and 600+ homes were involved in the 
canvas.  The event was a total success.  Clarence Shilling suggested that 
club members purchase magnetic signs for their vehicle for future events.   
 
Field Day 
 
David Glenn reminded members that field day is June 27th & 28th. 
 
Hamfest 2015 
 
Danny Freeman (KE5THI) will be the talk-in person for the event.  Danny is 
also going to contact the Gazette about coverage. 
 



Club members will receive “Blue” wrist bands for identification.  Non-
members will receive “Green” wrist bands. 
 
Gerald Dycus has volunteered to work the front entrance. 
 
As of this date, 30 tables have been committed to vendors. 
 
VE Testing will be setup at the Marine’s building on the fair grounds.   
 
Larue Shilling presented a detail breakdown of the food services to be 
offered.  She said more volunteers are needed for the kitchen.  Also a 
money box and a menu sign are needed. 

 
Steve Rogers is going to manage and oversee getting tables and providing 
the ice. 
 
David Jackson pointed out we need to send a letter to each vendor 
expressing our appreciation of their support of the Four States Amateur 
Radio Club.  The letter would also serve as a reminder that we are a 5013C 
organization and donations are tax deductible. 
 
A final preparation meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 28th at the 
Nash Fire Department.  All members are urged to attend this meeting.   
 
Other Business 
 
A welcome was extended to the new amateurs that just received their 
licenses. 
 
They are as follows: 
 Dr. Stacey Warner - KG5GZA 
 Jessica Wooding - KG5GZB 
 Sherwood Bogan - KG5GZC 
 Kenneth Pierce - KG5GZD 
 Barbara Henderson - KG5GZE 
 Judy Glenn - KG5GZF 
 Paul Gildon - KG5GZG 
 Richard Arthur - KG5GZH 
 
Motion was made to adjourn by David Teague and seconded by David 
Glenn. 
 
Compiled by R Hopkins - Secretary 


